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I would like to begin by expressing my profound gratitude to the Education committee of the Pathological Society for assisting me with a travel bursary to attend this meeting. 

When I saw the programme timetable, I was particularly drawn to the seminars on the haematopoietic and immune system and therefore my focus was on the February 17th courses. I learnt a lot at the meeting especially about mouse models of certain types of lymphomas which I never knew existed. I also learnt some basic principles of the operation of the immune system and its response to antigens that may lead to staightforward inflammation or lymphoma and some of the factors that may affect that.

While we are yet to attain such great heights in Nigeria as reproducing animal models of lymphoma, my attendance at the conference gave me an insight into its basic principles especially with regard to keeping the animals healthy as this might be useful when the facilities become available here for such research. 
I was also able to interact with and exchange ideas with other pathologists studying human disease that I met at the conference and the knowledge acquired has helped improve my practice back home. My attendance at the conference also availed me the opportunity to visit the academic town of Cambridge for the first time and I found the place really nice.

Overall, i would say that my attendance at the meeting was a great opportunity not to be missed and I am once again thankful to the Pathological Society for her support.

Dr Ifeyinwa Mary Onwubuya.

Obafemi Awolowo University Teaching Hospitals Complex, Ile-Ife, Osun            State, Nigeria.
